Prince George’s Soccer Inititive (PGSI) 

Small-Sided Soccer Fall 2015 
Parents, Coaches, and participating Clubs,
As we start a new season, sometimes we see confusion and incidents between coaches and concerns over styles.  PGSI offers a low key recreational soccer volunteer program to the community.  We are all responsible for a successful positive experience for our children.  We do not keep score or have standings.  Our goal is for our kids to learn through play and to have fun.

Coaching and offering parental guidance from the side line on game day by yelling directions is not what the experience is about for the players.  We are all here to help facilitate them having an organized game and to cheer them on with positive support.  We all have different styles but there is nothing that should rise to the level of raised voices and expressions of anger on game day.  Coaches and parents please remember you are models for our young player’s behavior.

There have been several requests for the program to prepare a code of conduct for Coaches, Parents and Players which we can work on.
Some thoughts from the US Soccer Federation Player Development Guidelines:
“In general, young soccer players require a certain amount of uninterrupted play. This allows them to experience soccer first hand. They should be allowed the opportunity to experiment, and with that, succeed and fail.”

“Coaching soccer can be confusing at times because the game changes dramatically as the players improve in both skill and physical ability. When coaching young, developing players, as well as the adolescent players, U.S. Soccer feels it is helpful to keep the following ideas at the forefront of your mind:

1) Set up situations where the players can learn by playing the game. The game is the best teacher for young players.

2) Coaches can often be more helpful to a young player’s development by organizing less, saying less and allowing the players to do more. Set up a game and let the kids play. Keep most of your comments for before and after practice and during water breaks. Comments should be kept short and simple. Be comfortable organizing a session that looks like pickup soccer.”
Great resources for Parents and Coaches:
http://www.usyouthsoccer.org/ (National organization)
http://msysa.org/education-traning/coachingarticles/index_E.html (our state organization) 

Also, PGSI has DVDs for Street soccer, old VHS tapes, and paper coaching materials for reference.
